
The Bureau of Analytics and Research (BAR) is launching a new request form for report, 
research, and information requests. Effective Thursday, September 1, 2022.The new request 
form can be found here: 
https://dcf.wisconsin.gov/w2/researchers/stats/w2researchandanalytics  

The Research and Analytics (RAS) Sharepoint request process will decommission. Requests 
that would have previously been submitted to the RAS Sharepoint should be submitted via the 
new request form. Existing requests will be migrated over to the new platform.  

If you have questions about the webform, you may contact us at 
DCFDFESBARRequest@Wisconsin.gov  

 

 


